
Dear Member, 

  

AEPC is doing a survey on Impact of COVID-19 on the apparel industry. The survey will help us to understand 
the major challenges being faced by the industry and the measures needed to meet these challenges. 
 

In this regard, please find the link to the questionnaire (here). You are requested to kindly fill the same and 
sent at the earliest. 
  

With warm regards, 

  

Sanjeev Nandwani 
Secretary General-AEPC 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1-78OC8X66IbHZDwNV_nWQjcK6QGpIxtNmJIdgOvu5VI/edit

